
From:  (SG) 
Sent: Friday 17 March 2017 10:00 
To: LEARDINI Pascal (SG);  (SG) 
Cc:  (SG);  (SG);  (SG) 
Subject: meeting report - Transport&Environment - comitology proposal 
 
Dear , 

 

At the request of Transport&Environment (T&E), an environmental NGO based in Brussels, 

 and myself met yesterday morning with their Director for Better Trade and 

Regulation (Ms. Cécile Toubeau) and her legal officer in order to explain the Commission's 

proposal to modify the Comitology Regulation. T&E welcomes the proposal and thinks that 

any step in the direction of increased transparency is good. They regret that the 

transparency requirement is limited to the Appeal Committee only and would have prefered 

to have votes made public at all levels (including the examination committee level). They 

are preparing a written position paper that they will share with the Commission once ready. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Policy Officer 
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Unit B2 – Institutional Affairs 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

  



  
 
 




